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Living, learning and growing in God's
love
St John Bosco Catholic Primary School

Newsletter Friday 12th January 2018
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CT WS Happy New Year!
aéwyea@ij We would like to wish
everyone a Happy and
prosperous New Year and
hope that you have all had a wonderful
Christmas. Thank you for the wonderful
cards and gifts that you brought in for
the staff, we really appreciated them.

Girls Football Tournament
Well done to the Girls from years
5 & 6 who managed to get to the

final against numerous other
schools in the Football Tournament on
Wednesday at West Bromwich Albion
Dome.
Fantasticll

Cross Country
A BIG congratulations to all the
children that took part in the
cross country on Tuesday and coming
isT
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New Spring Dinner Menu's
The new spring dinner menu's
shall be displayed on our website

and also at the front of the school.
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Macmillan Fundraising
Due to a number of
activities in school,

Christmas jumper day and

the carol service held at Tesco we have

managed to raise over £500.00 in aid of
Macmillan Nurses. Well Done.
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CANCER SUPPORT

Swimming
Year 4 will be going swimming
from today until 2nd
February.
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PE KITS MUST BE IN SCHOOL
EVERY DAY, THANK YOU.

Attendance & Holidays
We have noticed that the attendance from
reception to year 6 has slightly improved
and we really appreciate the efforts made
by all our parents to get their children to
school every day. As you are already
aware any requests for absence of leave
will NOT be authorised.

Attendance for the Autumn Term
REC—95.1%
Year 1—98.5%
Year 2—96.8%
Year 3—98.3%
Year 4—96.9%
Year 5—95.8%
Year 6—96.2%

Please see your child's planner for the Spring Term on the back of this letter
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